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ARMSTRONG TEASDALE 
MANAGING PARTNER PATRICK
RASCHE NAMED AMONG 
TITAN 100
 

Armstrong Teasdale announces that Managing Partner Patrick Rasche has been
named among the St. Louis Titan 100, a list of the area’s most accomplished 
business leaders based on demonstration of exceptional leadership, vision and 
passion.

The Titan 100 program recognizes the top 100 CEOs and C-level executives 
across multiple industry sectors. Collectively the 2023 St. Louis Titan 100 and its
companies employ more than 94,000 individuals and generate over $28 billion 
in annual revenues.

Rasche was elected managing partner in 2021 and also chairs the firm’s 
Executive Committee, its governing body. During his tenure as managing 
partner, the firm has expanded into three new markets – Miami, Washington, 
D.C. and Dublin – and added over 200 new lawyers and staff professionals. He 
also served on the firm’s Compensation Committee and was leader of the 
Intellectual Property practice group for 17 years.

“Pat has played an instrumental role in our commitment to growth throughout 
his 23-year career at the firm,” said Chairman David Braswell. “He has given 
increased focus to and grown our IP practice across markets with high-profile 
hires in the patent space especially.”

An experienced IP practitioner and former patent examiner, Rasche focuses on 
guarding the intellectual capital of both companies and individuals. He is 
registered to practice before the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office, and helps 
clients protect U.S. and foreign patents in a broad range of diverse 
technologies.

Titan 100 honorees will be recognized in a limited-edition book and profiled 
online. They will be honored at the annual awards ceremony on April 6, 2023, 
at The Factory, and will be given the opportunity to connect multiple times 
throughout the year with their fellow Titans.
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